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Monday, March 11, 2019

• Rebar deliveries will continue 

early mornings before 7:00 am, 

with unloading on Terry Ave.

• Concrete trucks will be arriving 

throughout normal working hours 

over the next two weeks for shot-

crete and column pours.

• Loaders and Excavators will be 

mobilized on-site to complete our 

Cap Break Layer the week of 

March 11th, where we will have 

flaggers to coordinate traffic 

while vehicles and equipment are 

loaded/unloaded.

• On Thursday, March 21st, Slab 

on Grade will be poured which 

will require concrete trucks 

coming and going for the entirety 

of the day.

Questions?

Visit the Project Website: 

www.707TerryProject.com

Email the team at: 

707TerryProject@grahamus.com

Archived Newsletters

August 3, 2018

August 17, 2018

September 7, 2018

October 1, 2018

October 5, 2018

October 19, 2018

November 9, 2018

November 23, 2018

December 4, 2018

January 22, 2019 

February 6, 2019

February 8, 2019

February 11, 2019

Copyright © 2018 Graham Management Services, All rights reserved.

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

Subscribe Past Issues RSSSubscribe Past Issues RSSTranslateTranslate




